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To the best of our knowledge, WTI does not intentionally add Per-and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances 
(PFAS) as a raw material or processing aid in the manufacturing of our products.

This declaration is based upon information provided to us by the suppliers of raw materials, 
components, assemblies, and processing aids used to manufacture our products.  WTI relies on our 
component, assemblies, and material suppliers to monitor consumer safety and ensure compliance 
with all international, federal, state, and local regulations of PFAS substances. It is the responsibility 
of the manufacturer or importer of the material/components to determine consumer safety and 
ensure compliance with all international, federal, state, and local regulations of PFAS substances. 

Per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) are a large, complex group of synthetic chemicals which 
has been used widely to make fluoropolymer or fluorinated coatings and retardant application in 
products. PFAS are also known as ‘forever chemicals’ as these chemicals are extremely persistent 
and high risk to the environment and human health, therefore certain country’s regulations are 
required to report the usage of PFAS substances in products.

We confirm the components and/or materials supplied to WTI do not contain per-and polyfluoroalkyl 
substances (PFAS)

WTI declares that their products do not contain intentionally added PFAS chemicals. They have 
implemented due-diligence efforts with their suppliers and established procedures to track the use of 
PFAS in their products.

Questions regarding this declaration can be addressed by contacting WTI via phone or email.

Phone:  1-800-854-7226 

Email:  info@wti.com
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